
 

 

 

Tuesday 6th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/carers 

 

I would like to introduce you all to Danny, our new school dog.  

 

 
 

We are really lucky to be able to arrange for Danny to visit our school for one afternoon a week starting this 

week.  Danny loves hearing children read and showing children his tricks.  We are planning for Danny to 

work with groups of children across the school. 

 

Danny is fully trained, certified and insured as a therapy dog through Dogs of Health and he will be 

accompanied by his owner Helen each week. 

 

If you would like to request that your child does not work with Danny, please fill in the form on the link 

below. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/rQdkdieJwc 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me through the school office. 

 

We are really looking forward to Danny joining our school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Helen Chappell 

Tel: 01225 703394          Email: office@forestsandridge.wilts.sch.uk      www.forestsandridge.co.uk 

 

Nurture, Grow, Flourish. 
 

Forest & Sandridge CE Primary School 

Cranesbill Road, Melksham  

Wiltshire 

SN12 7GN 

 

 

Principal: Mr Scott James 

Vice Principal: Mr James Mead 

Assistant Principal/SENCO – Mrs Helen Chappell 
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